
 

    

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Warning regarding misleading emails that  
make reference to CySEC 

 
In has come to the attention of the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’) that 
various emails are being circulated, which appear to originate from a certain financial 
consulting company registered in Israel and falsely claim that CySEC endorses that particular 
company. 
 
CySEC would like to stress that it does not recommend or promote the cooperation among any 
companies or professionals, and encourages the public not to take into consideration or be 
entrained by such emails. 
 
 
Nicosia, 7 April 2016 


